
Subject: Reg 19 Pre-Submission Draft Local Plan 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am the Clerk to Grinshill Parish Council. 

            Grinshill Parish Council has considered the Regulation 19 pre-submission draft local plan. We 
are aware of forms A and B relating to representations and             note these forms are designed for 
those seeking modifications to the draft plan. Grinshill Parish Council is not seeking modification and 
submits the             following statement in support of Policy SP9: 

Grinshill Parish Council wishes to re-affirm its requirement for Grinshill to become an 
independent Community Cluster. This is in line with our aspirations to maintain or enhance 
sustainability through modest levels of appropriate development.  

The move to Community Cluster status from open countryside is in accordance with our village 
mandate and has been reached with the Parish Council through local consultation. 

The Parish Council regards appropriate development to be much needed. It will contribute 
towards a strong, sustainable and vibrant community through attracting additional residents.  

Following the loss of services in recent years, the Parish Council supports appropriate 
additional development in order to fulfil the projects set out in our Place Plan provided to 
Shropshire Council. The projects will be funded through generating funds from the Community 
Infrastructure Levy in addition to seeking grant aid. 

Clerk to Grinshill Parish Council  - 19th January 2021 

 


